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At the request of the Australian Government to lift capacity, Virgin Australia has
increased the number of services between Brisbane and Vanuatu by two flights per

week to five per week for the remainder of May and June. Additional flights are on sale
now.

From today, Monday 13 May, Virgin Australia will operate 5 regular flights per week on
Monday, Wednesday, Friday, Saturday and Sunday.

Virgin Australia has simultaneously applied to the International Air Services Commission
to increase our allocation of seat capacity between Australia and Vanuatu, with plans to
quickly commence a further seven weekly services from east coast gateways into
Vanuatu, supporting continued connectivity with our Pacific neighbours.

For more information, please contact the Virgin Australia Industry Support Team on
13 67 37.
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